
Pennsbury Parents Football Club Meeting 6/7/22  

 

Time:  Meeting called to order at 7:32pm 

Attendees:  Rachel Beighley, Sue D’Aversa, Jodi Frascella, Jeff Gross, Coach Snyder, multiple 

parents in attendance (unavailability of names). 

Treasury Report 
 

• Total fundraising - $28,591.24 

• Socks - $300.00 

• 2 Scholarships - $500.00 each 

• Fee for Quickbooks - $26.00 monthly fee 
 

 
Remind Text / Twitter Information 
 

• Rachel Beighley will send out reminders & info via Remind text so please have players & 
at least 1 parent sign up for it at @2022PHSFB 

• Please sign up for Twitter for info sent out by Coach Snyder 
 
Coach’s Report 
 

• Coaches have a good sense of the players now especially the kids who consistently show 
up for work-outs & practices = meeting 3 days a week up until now, starting in June will 
be 4x a week and 1st week of July & 1st week of August will be off. 

• Heat Acclimatization week - 8/7/22-8/13/22.  Mandatory for all players to attend.  1st 
day – helmets, rest of the week – uppers 

• Equipment will be handed out on Friday, 7/29/22, to players who have submitted 
paperwork for physical 

• Practices start daily on 8/15/22 

• Good increase in testing of players – 25% increase in bench, 50% increase in squats & 
increase of 8% in power clean from March 

• College Recruiting – college camps are set up all over the state/country 

• Camps will mostly have D2 & D3 recruiters 

• Camps are money makers for the colleges so recommended to only pick 1-2 camps to 
participate in – there will usually be 4-8 recruiters from various schools there 

• Selected players will already be there by invitation – need to be have size, height & be a 
great player in order for colleges to notice them 

• Camps are for any age – good for fun. 
 
 



Website 
 

• All info re: game schedules, winter & summer work-outs, info re: football program can 
be found on the website so please be sure to check. 

• Meeting minutes available on website. 
 

 
President’s Report 
 

• Welcoming in our new treasure – Tim Lentz who will be taking over for Jeff Gross who is 
stepping aside as treasurer after many years of service.  Tim has a background in 
Finance and has an incoming freshman and a 8th grader who will be entering PHS next 
year.  Welcome Tim and a huge Thank You to Jeff for your dedicating your time & effort  
to the football program as our treasurer and all of the other tasks & hard work you put 
into making our program a success over the years! 

• Send Rachel Beighley an email if your email address has changed since last year or to 
submit your email address for any information sent out. 

• Need to submit physical exam paperwork for each player to Coach Snyder  

• There is a Facebook Parents Football Club page which is used to post information only.  
It is not for posting pictures, messages, etc.  Information site only. 
 

Next Meeting:  Tuesday, 7/13/22, at 7:30pm – cafeteria at PHS West near Weight Room 
 

Time:  Meeting adjourned at 8:04pm. 
 

Meeting minutes submitted by Sue D’Aversa 


